Pre-Construction meeting was held for the Maryland Street Bridge project in Louisiana. Great River
Engineering presented plans. Sign in sheet was completed by Jeff Banderet and available. Lori Smith with
MODOT spoke with GRE, Magruder, and the Commission. The projected start date for the bridge will be
April 1%, 2024, if Ameren gets all the utilities (electric and gas) prepared for construction. Contracts were
signed for construction.

Commission signed easement and ROW contracts for CR # 135 Project.

There being no other business before the County Commission, the meeting adjourned until March 14™,
2024, at 9:00am.
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